
 

Dear Families, 

 

Following our AGM on the 16 October, we would like to introduce ourselves as the new Chair 

and Co-Chair of the Friends of Hillshott parent-teacher association. 

We have been working with the previous co-chairs Ellie and Holly as they handover the reins and 

we initiate the new committee.  We would like to say a big thank you to Ellie and Holly for all 

their hard work and commitment to the PTA over the years.  Additionally, running our events is 

only possible with support of parents who join each year, so thank you too to those who are 

remaining on or joining the Friends of Hillshott. 

Before we begin planning 2025, we are wrapping up 2024 with our last event of the year, the 

Children’s Christmas shopping day and a festive cake bake on the Monday 16th December. This 

is without doubt one of our favourite activities the PTA supports the school with and is one we 

know the children love being part of - Look out for further details! 

If you’d like to join Friends of Hillshott or have questions about our work, please email your name 

and contact number to friendsofhillshott@hotmail.com and we will send you information about 

our next meeting. 

We look forward to working closely with you all and thank you in advance for your continued 

support, 

 

Hannah Bennett and Heather Burgin 

Chair and Co-Chair 
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